
From: cbennett@cfl.rr.com
To: Jones, Jennifer
Cc: Ball, Jeffrey; "clifton thomas"
Subject: RE: Presentation and Tabling - 22Z00012
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 12:20:09 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Jennifer,

Based on my discussions with Clifton Thomas, I understand that Mr. Thomas has decided not to
proceed with the subject rezoning request and therefore we request to withdraw the application. 
Let me know if you have any questions or need any additional items to formally withdraw the
application.

Thanks,
Clayton Bennett, PE
Bennett Engineering & Consulting, LLC
321-622-4462

From: Jones, Jennifer <jennifer.jones@brevardfl.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 9:51 AM
To: Clayton Bennett <cbennett@cfl.rr.com>
Subject: Presentation and Tabling - 22Z00012

Good morning, Clayton

Can you please send me the presentation you gave the board yesterday
so I can add it to the record?

Also, can you email me a request to table the Clifton Thomas
application to the August 4th County Commission meeting?

Jennifer Jones
Special Projects Coordinator
Brevard County
Planning and Development Department
Phone: 321-350-8300
Extension: 58300
jennifer.jones@brevardfl.gov
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Brevard County is currently in the process of implementing changes to increase the accessibility of
information and documents on its website. If you require assistance to better access this document
or information contained therein, please contact Brevard County’s A.D.A Coordinator by phone at
321-637-5347, or by email at ADACompliance@brevardfl.gov
 
"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address
released in response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead,
contact this office by phone or in writing."
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